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Associate Vice-President, Finance 

Simon Fraser University  
Location: Burnaby, BC 

Simon Fraser University (SFU) is Canada’s engaged university, defined by its dynamic 
integration of innovative education, cutting-edge research and far-reaching community 
engagement and impact. SFU is unconventional, fearless, compassionate, approachable, 
and ready. SFU aspires to represent the diversity of people, ideas, and cultures to the 
fullest of ways throughout our institution. 

Our principles prioritize people and communities with a focus on academic and 
intellectual freedom, diversity, internationalization, respect for Indigenous peoples and 
cultures, a supportive and healthy work environment, and sustainability. 

With an annual budget of $871 million, and over $1 billion invested, SFU has campuses 
in British Columbia’s three largest cities—Vancouver, Burnaby, and Surrey.  The SFU 
community includes 2,500 staff and over 1,000 faculty that deliver world-class programs 
to approximately 37,000 undergraduate and graduate students.   SFU has consistently 
been ranked as a top employer in Canada.   

The Associate Vice-President, Finance provides leadership, vision, strategy and direction 
for the University’s financial services including: Banking, Budget, Financial Reporting, 
Payment Services, Payroll, Planning & Analysis, Procurement, Research Accounting, and 
Treasury.  The position works with the Vice President, Finance & Administration to 
maintain the financial integrity of the University, including ensuring the efficiency of its 
internal control environment. The role advances the economic, efficient, and effective 
use of the University's financial resources, and the need to maintain its capital for future 
operations. The position engages University leadership and cross-divisional teams to 
define and implement institutional financial strategies designed to support the 
achievement of the organization’s goals, students, academic mission, and research.  

The new AVP, Finance will bring senior financial and operational leadership experience in 
a highly complex organization of similar or larger scale to SFU. This experience will 
ideally have been gained in the public or not for profit sectors. Post-secondary 
experience is a definite asset. Exceptional leadership and communication skills will be 
combined with a commitment to the mission of the University and an approach that is 
collaborative and inclusive. 

This position is located on Burnaby Mountain, offering convenient access to all that the 
Lower Mainland has to offer. 

For more information on this exceptional opportunity, please contact Khaleeda Jamal at 
Boyden at 604-685-0261. To apply for this position, please click here. 

Simon Fraser University respectfully acknowledges the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwx̱wú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish), səl̓ilw̓ətaʔɬ(Tsleil-Waututh), q̓íc̓əy̓ (Katzie), 
kʷikʷəƛə̓m (Kwikwetlem), Qayqayt, Kwantlen, Semiahmoo and Tsawwassen peoples on 
whose unceded traditional territories our three campuses reside. 

Equity, diversity, and inclusion are core values for Simon Fraser University. SFU 
encourages applications from all qualified individuals, including women, Indigenous 
people, persons with disabilities, visible minorities, people of all sexual orientations and 
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gender identities and expressions, and others who may contribute to the further 
diversification of the university. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


